
 

Early Years Update  
 
We have been conducting a review to help us to understand how we can better improve our 
early years offer. 
 
In November 2022 Worcestershire Children First (WCF) invited mainstream and specialist 
nursery providers to take part in open discussions about the future of Nursery Assessment 
Units (NAU). At the end of November Worcestershire Children First also sent a 
questionnaire to providers and parent/carers for their feedback on what was working well 
and what could be improved.  The feedback received through this engagement has provided 
us with a rich source of information which has been invaluable to inform recommendations 
for improvement. 
 
The purpose of the review was to: 

¶ Re-model existing specialist nursery and nursery assessment provision to better 
meet the needs of pre-school age children in Worcestershire. 

¶ Review and redesign the way we are jointly meeting the early education provision for 
pre-school age children (0–5 years) known to Pre-School Forum (PSF), who have 
been identified by professionals as having the most complex needs.  

¶ Provide advice and guidance to mainstream early years education settings to 
support pre-
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